
 

 

KGDH-LP DECLARATION 

 

 

I, Francisco Tijerina, a member of the Board of Director of Mobile Hispanic Educational Family 

Foundation (MHEFF), under penalty of perjury I declare the following. 

 

On December 10, 2019, KGDH-LP was put on the air at American Tower site located on 254 Western Dr. 

Mobile AL 36607.   Sleek Venture was contracted to build out the station.  Photos of the construction are 

attached. 

 

We are very thankful for the opportunity given, it has been a great undertaking but very satisfying at 

finally listening to KGDH-LP on the air for the first time. We can only thank everyone that has been 

involved in this project for the last 6 years from the first time our application was filed to the objection 

has had been filed against KGDH-LP.  It has been great to learn how all this worked. 

 

In the meantime KGDH-LP is going to be programing a POP format until more local programing would 

be introduced, while also putting on other NCE programming.  

 

Again thank you for all that you have done and continue to do not only for MHEFF but for all of those 

like us that one day having a local station was impossible. 

 

Sincerely  

 

 

Francisco Tijerina 


